
Shampoo
Soap
Detergent
Wet wipes
Adult diapers (sizes M, L,
XL)
Washclothes
Deodorant

ITEMS NEEDED

Hygiene
Supplies 
Drive For
Ukraine

Checks may be written to Sts. Peter &
Paul with “2025 Lent Project” in the
memo line.

The Community Outreach Ministry

March 1st-
April 20th

Donations will be shipped through DT
Care to Ukraine.  Please contact
Victoria Swindle (412-506-1412) if you
are interested in giving a monetary
donation, as she will be purchasing
the items. Victoria will deliver all items
to their location in Moon.


